
Graciela: 
 
Jim Russell's characterization of Avista's position is correct. 
 
We would have no trouble if (and in fact would prefer) the Commission to 
take up this issue now and not defer two weeks. 
 
--Bruce 
 
-----Original Message----- 
From: getchart@wutc.wa.gov [mailto:getchart@wutc.wa.gov] 
Sent: Wednesday, July 11, 2001 8:21 AM 
To: bfolsom@avistacorp.com; Carole.rockney@pacificorp.com 
Subject: Conference bridge today 
 
 
Bruce and Carole, 
 
Unfortunately, because of the remodeling that is taking place in the 
hearing room, the conference bridge is not totally functional.  You will be 
able to listen but you will not be able to talk.  I apologize for the 
inconvenience.  I have just found this out. 
 
Graciela 
 


